
 

Mrs. Jennifer Zacher, Administrative Assistant 
jzacher@AssumptionCatholicSchools.org 

ACS Mission:  To inspire excellence and personal growth grounded in Catholic principles and tradition. 

ACS Vision:  A community of academic excellence, Catholic in spirit and culture, nurturing integrity and respect. 
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Happy New Year!  We are in full swing and embracing the New Year.  The 

students are STAR Testing and having fun in the snow. Next week we will 

be welcoming Ms. Ashley Heimkes to our staff. Ms. Heimkes is a recent 

graduate of UWSP and will be providing academic support and strategies 

for our students. Mrs. Heuer will be moving to the middle and high school. 

We will miss her and thank her for all she has done for our school.   

Have a great weekend! 

Peace and Grace to your family, 

Mrs. Gudelis 

Mrs. Becky Gudelis, Principal 
rgudelis@AssumptionCatholicSchools.org 

“But those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength.  They will soar on wings like eagles; they will run and 
not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint” - Isaiah 40:31 

Dates to Remember 
JANUARY 

13—Hex 4 begins 

     Royal Parents Meeting 6 pm 

     Little Flowers Meeting 3:35 

14—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Ksicinski) 

15—Lil’ Royals basketball practice 4-5 at SV 

20—Scouts BSA—girl’s den meeting 3:45 

21—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Schoff) 

24—January/July Birthday Breakfast 

25—Greenway RV Brat Fry 

26—Catholic Schools Week Begins 

28—Movin’ Up Day 

29—ACS Living Rosary (12:30) & Mass (1pm) 

31—Student appreciation day 

FEBRUARY 

3—Scouts BSA—girl’s den meeting 3:45 

 

 

 

 

DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE IN NEED OF PRAYER? 

Please contact the school office at  
715-422-0980 or  

jzacher@assumptioncatholicschools.org 

February 20th 

Tom Pease 
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       Kindergarten 

  Registration Night           
 

Thursday, January 30, 2020 

from 5:00-7:00 p.m.  

at Our Lady Queen of Heaven School  

You will need to bring a few items with you on  

Registration Night: 

   •Your child’s birth certificate  

   •Your child’s immunization records 

PRIVATE SCHOOL  

CHOICE PROGRAM 

 

Did you know that your children could attend 

Assumption Catholic Schools tuition-free? 

The 2020-2021 application period is  

February 3rd - April 16th. 

 

Visit https://dpi.wi.gov/choice 

for the online application.   

Family lunches for catholic schools week 

Are on Wednesday, Jan. 29th and Thursday, jan. 30th 

Rsvp’s are in this week’s Friday folders. 

 

Remember!! families are welcome to eat with 

their child any day of the week.  We only ask  

for notice that morning so we can  

be prepared for your visit. 

CELEBRATE!! 

Catholic School Week 

Jan. 25th thru Jan. 31, 2020 

 

Activities this week include:   

Scholastic Book Fair 

Movin’ Up Day 

Kindergarten Registration 

Family Lunches 

All School Mass 

Special Dress down days 

Student appreciation day 

 

LOOK FOR MORE  

INFORMATION IN THIS WEEK’S  

FRIDAY FOLDER 
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Our Annual BOOK FAIR is Coming Soon and we need your 
help! Please click the link below to view the schedule of 

dates and times that are available to volunteer: 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084DAEAC2FABFA7-scholastic1 

Rapids Family Backpack (RFB)  

Program accepting new applicants 
 
The Rapids Family Backpack 
Program and ACS grades K-5 
have partnered together to 
provide a weekend meal in a 
backpack to those families in 
need.  We have a few  
openings for 2nd semester.  If your family 
is interested in the program, please com-
plete the waiver form and return it to the 
school.  We will contact you and plan to 
start new enrollees on January 31st.   
If you have any questions please call Beth 
Kuhn at (715) 422-0956 or email at 
ekuhn@assumptioncatholicschools.org 

See flyer in this week’s Friday  

envelope for more details. 

Student Services News 
Student Services classroom time is just wrapping up our topics of empathy and  
compassion.  We will now be moving on to our next unit on Feelings and Emotions.  I 
will be introducing topics related to the calming down process and using self-talk in 
problem solving.  I hope you will be able to take some time with your child to complete 
the home-link worksheets that are sent home.  This is a good home-school connection 
for our students and reinforcing topics learned at school are discussed and modeled 
at home.   When the student brings back the completed worksheet, he/she will get to 
pick out of the sticker box.   Our lunch bunch support groups have continued and have 
received positive feedback from the students.  This is another great way for  
students to discuss various problem solving and coping strategies for concerns that 
may arise in the school or home environment.  Please let me know by phone or email if 
there are other ways we can help support your child at school. 

Beth Kuhn, School Social Worker 

“What good is the warmth 

of summer, without the 

cold of winter to give it  

sweetness”  
                           John Steinbeck 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084DAEAC2FABFA7-scholastic1
mailto:ekuhn@assumptioncatholicschools.org
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5 Million Words!!! 
Our students have now read over 5 million words in the 2019-2020 

school year.  CONGRATULATIONS STUDENTS!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The goal is to reach 10 million words before the end of the year! 

 

 

 

There are several library books 

that are late and/or missing.  

Please check for notices coming 

h o m e  i n  t h i s  w e e k s ’  

Friday Folder and return your 

books as soon as possible. 

 

The passport challenge is  

under way!  There are several  

students who are getting close to  

c o m p l e t i n g  t h e  c h a l l e n g e .  

P l e a s e  a s k  y o u r  s t u d e n t  

how they are doing! 


